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NOTICE OF DECISION FOR MONDAY, JULY 25, 2022 

PUBLISHED ON TOWN OF WILTON WEBSITE: JULY 26, 2022 
 

 

At its regular meeting held on July 25, 2021, the Wilton Planning and Zoning Commission took 

the following action(s): 

 

 

APPROVED WITH CONDITION(S): 

 

SP#495, a special permit application from Hartford HealthCare Corp for conversion of 25,000 

square feet general office space to medical offices; for property located at 50, 60 and 64 Danbury 

Road, Assessor’s Map #68, Lots 33-50, 33-60 and 33-64, respectively; consisting of 22.27+/- 

acres; owned by Wilton 50 Danbury Road Owner, LLC. 

 

 

Dated this 26th day of July, 2022 

Wilton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Eric Fanwick, Secretary 
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